
University of Mary Washington 
Sabbaticals, Fellowships, and Faculty Awards Committee 

Minutes 
January 14, 2022, 12 p.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

Meeting via Zoom 
 
In Attendance: Kyle Schultz (Chair, CoE), Wei Chen (Secretary, CoB), Jason James (CAS), Janie 
Lee (CAS)  
 
Three Waple Fellowship Applications were submitted this year. The committee deliberated and 
discussed the applications and made recommendations. Dr. Kyle Schultz follow up with absent 
members of the committee to confirm these decisions and elicit further feedback. He will then 
forward the committee’s recommendations for the Waple Fellowships of 2022-2023 to the 
Provost by the January 19 deadline.  

The committee also discussed the need to announce the call for faculty award nominations. 
Kyle will update the call to reflect the current calendar year and send to the group for review.  


